July 28, 1980

Mrs. D. Lascia
95 West 195th Street
Bronx, New York 10468

Dear Mrs. Lascia:

Thank you for your donation of $50.00 (fifty dollars)
which you kindly gave to Saint Vartan Armenian Cathedral
on the occasion of the Piftieth Wedding Anniversary of
your parents Mr. and Mrs. Varten Tellian,

We congratulate them on this joyocus occasion and pray
for their good health.

With prayers,

Father Yeznig Balian
Acting Canon Sacrist
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